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Lisa Driscoll

From: Tom McKinley <mckinleyt@HDCCO.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 2:19 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Measure X

 
Lisa, 
 
I’m asking for support for Measure X.  
 
Measure X funds received to the Sheriff’s Office will have a direct impact on The Danville Police 
Department’s ability to respond to quality of life issues in our community.   
 
The addition of Measure X funds, the Sheriff’s Office will be able to add specialized response teams 
to manage homeless and mental health concerns throughout the county to include the Town of 
Danville, freeing up Danville Officers to focus on crime and traffic incidents.   
 
 
Tom McKinley 
Senior Superintendent 
Hathaway Dinwiddie Construction Company 
mckinleyt@hdcco.com 
415-269-0063 
 


